
 

 

Week 2 – Dress Up Theme – Pirates 

We welcomed cute pirates to our Playgroup/KindylinQ 

session this morning.  Thank you to those families who 

were able to come dressed up.  The children were 

excited to frolic in our Prep Playground with their 

friends.  We had a larger group this week and it was 

lovely to hear about all the news from our families.  

The children were given a lot activities to choose from 

to celebrate our pirate theme.  They could create a 

pirate ship, a jewel filled treasure chest, and pirate hat 

with stickers. But that was not the end of the fun, Ms O’Connor made a large cardobard pirate 

ship with treasure chests for the children to explore and play inside.   Also, there was hidden 

treasure to be found amongst sand-filled containers.  This week, the workshop was placed out 

in the Sports Hall for the chidlren to “fix” any broken items.  Our session concluded with a 

rhyme, “A Sailor went to Sea,” and the story, “The Pirates are Coming,” written by John Condon 

and Matt Hunt, whilst we enjoyed our morning tea.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Week 3 – Dress Up Theme – Medical – Doctors, Nurses, Vets 

If you were feeling unwell, Playgroup/KindylinQ was the place to be this morning.  We had a  

doctors/vet surgery set up ready to welcome any injured or unwell clients in the Sports Hall. 

Unfortunately, the weather placed us inside the Sports Hall for the morning, but that just 

allowed us to completed loads of activities.  The parents could trace around their child to 

create an outline for a large body part puzzle. Also, the young learners were able to make a 

medical bag filled with important equipment, sort pom poms into medical bottles and create 

a design with a hippopotamus eating cake on the roof. Our session concluded with a rhyme, 

“Miss Polly had a Doll”, and the story, “Guess What?  There is a Hippopotamus on the Hospital 

Roof Eating Cake,” written by Hazel Edwards. Our Playgroup/KindylinQ families had a visit from 

Outside Hours School Care (OHSC), who presented information about their program that runs 

before and after a school day at Kurwongbah.  Thank you to Miss Chenae and Miss Caitlin for 

providing an activity of rescuing patients from a jelly bath and providing information to the 

parents about OHSC.  

 


